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Dear Dr. Fernando Alvarez Noguera,  

 

We wish to submit an original research article entitled “Climate change impacts on endangered 

cloud forest tree species in Mexico” for consideration by Revista Mexicana de Biodiversidad.  

We confirm that this work is original and has not been published elsewhere, nor is it currently 

under consideration for publication elsewhere. Both authors are agree with the contents of the manuscript 

and its submission to the journal. In this paper, we showed significant negative effects in terms of 

presence of threatened and endangered cloud forest trees in the face of climate change. Our work provides 

a set of geographic summaries that can be effective indicators for global change implications for the most 

threat ecosystem in Mexico.  

We believe that this manuscript is appropriate for publication by Revista Mexicana de Biodiversidad 

because our paper is a quantitative assessments of species losses in cloud forest under climate change.  

 

We have no conflicts of interest to disclose.  

We suggest to Dra. Claudia Ballesteros Barrera to review this paper, she is expert in climate 

change and she work in the Universidad Autónoma Metropolitana, her email is: bbc0711@gmail.com.  

 

Please address all correspondence concerning this manuscript to me at daniel.jimenez@correo.buap.mx. 

Thank you for your consideration of this manuscript.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Dr. Daniel Jiménez-García 


